
Mayor Kathryn McGarry 

July 27, 2021 

 

Being a Cambridge resident and active member of our community, I am hopeful that Council will pass a 

change to the terms of reference which would allow a non-Councillor to be elected as the chair or vice 

chair of the Cambridge Wellbeing Advisory Committee.  I am in favour of Council passing this as soon as 

possible and believe this will go a long way in bringing about positive change and energy to this 

volunteer committee. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Brian Paul 

 

 


